
To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Professor Ian Brighthope and I am the Founding Director of The World of Wellness Inter-
national.  The World of Wellness (WOW), is a not for profit organisation which has been established 
to represent the health, wellbeing and peaceful interests of people everywhere.

The WOW has been established for 12 months and in that time it has conducted education cam-
paigns on-line and in person to the public and health care professionals. There are regular weekly 
public meetings and fortnightly zoom meetings to inform Australians about the individual's responsibil-
ity for good health information on self-help for minor and self-limiting problems. The organisation has 
also been active training nurses and doctors on the use of nutritional therapies for long covid and 
other problems emanating from the covid pandemic. 

While we have made some great strides, WOW still has a lot to accomplish.

We need your support to grow the organisation, develop an administrative centre and establish a 
larger membership.

Would you consider donating to help us achieve our mission?

If you have any questions, our Team would be happy to provide you with more information about how 
you can help support our work at WOW.

We greatly appreciate your donation, and it will be used to cover costs for our website, social media, 
printing as well as employ the services of a secretariat. If you wish to contribute, please email us at 
info@wowintl.org, ensure you attach your logo as it will be used to showcase your business within our 
website, with a link to your website; it will also be showcased in all our social media and printed 
collateral.

Learn more about WOW on our page: www.wowintl.org.

Thank you for your consideration, with your donation, we’re one step closer to achieving our goals.

Yours Sincerely,
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Founding Director
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